
 
 
The Colorado Indigent Care Program (CICP) will be ending on July 1, 2025. A list of 
resources is included below to help you. Please contact your place of care to ask about 
other discounted care options they may have. Our team is available to answer any 
questions you have about Estes Park Health Hospital Discounted Care or other financial 
assistance options available at our facility. You can reach us at 970-577-4327 or 
patientfinancialcounseling@eph.org 

  

Your co-pay card may not be valid after CICP ends. Talk to your place of care for more 
information. 

For CICP clinic patients - check with your clinic about financial assistance options. 

Clinics may continue to give co-pay cards for their own programs, but some clinics will not 
take these cards after July 1, 2025. 

For CICP Hospital patients - if you qualified for CICP through a hospital you automatically 
qualify for Hospital Discounted Care. Hospitals must provide a determination letter to their 
patients after they apply for Hospital Discounted Care. These determination letters can be 
used at other hospitals. 

The hospital’s financial team will help you fill out an application for Hospital Discounted 
Care. Contact 970-577-4327 for help. 

Health Coverage Information and Resources: 

Hospital Discounted Care website for patients 

Health First Colorado Medicaid website 

CHP+ Child Health Plan Plus for children 

List of Medicaid Programs for patients of all ages 

Emergency Medicaid Services for health benefits for children and pregnant people who do 
not have the citizenship or immigration status needed for Health First Colorado coverage. 

Connect for Health Colorado reduced-cost health insurance options 

OmniSalud low cost health insurance options for undocumented people 

Colorado Community Health Network (CCHN) information on community health centers 


